
 

 

ACTRA 2020 RIDE SEASON 
 

 

On May 31 ACTRA Board of Directors met online to discuss the 
remainder of the ACTRA sanctioned ride season. Due to the 
continually evolving nature of Covid 19 and the uncertainty 
surrounding Maritime borders reopening, the size of groups 
permitted to gather, social distancing and self-isolation after 
travel, it was decided that the remainder of the 2020 ride season 
be canceled. 

 

Memberships paid for the 2020 season will be extended to 
include the 2021 season. 

 

We do this with much regret, but the safety of our members, 
judges, and volunteers is paramount as are good relations with all 
our landowners and communities where rides are held. 

 

Have a good summer with your horses and please share your 
photos and stories on our two Facebook pages and submit some 
stories to the newsletter editor. 
 


